
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
Matt Gormly worked with us on Outback Truckers 8 from November 2019 to 
January 2020 as a Shooter/Director. Matt put in the work before his first Outback 
Truckers shoot to ensure that he was across the style of the series and after a 
being briefed by the Series Producer, he hit the ground running. 
 
He was always professional and reliable, and fitted in so well from that first shoot 
it was as if he had been on our crew for years. As the Production Manager, I 
knew I could rely on Matt to keep the office in the loop when out on the road 
and felt secure that he had the safety of his crew and the best interests of the 
show top of mind at all times. 
 
Outback Truckers is not an easy job and as the Shooter/Director you are in the 
cab with the truckie, day in and day out, crafting stories from whatever may 
unfold on the road. Matt had the experience to think on his feet and always 
came back with the story in the bag. 
 
His camera work and directing skills are of a high level and he proved his 
versatility and ability to adapt to changing circumstances on each shoot. 
 
The Executive Producer and Series Producer both commented on the high level 
of his work and requested that, should the COVID pandemic travel restrictions 
allow, we contract Matt again. Personally, I enjoyed having Matt on the crew and 
would recommend him to any future production. 
 
Shelley Robertson 

Production Manager  
Outback Truckers 8 
 
 
 


